
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

We are delighted to announce that the total raised from The Asda Cashpot was £640.88! 

This is an amazing amount of money which will make such a difference to school. As well 

as this, we are over the moon that the profit earned for school from The Prostrike Event 

was £878.25! We are excited that we will be able to purchase brand new books to support 

our writing curriculum and more devices for the children to work on. 

We have lots of fun events lines up for the festive season. We are continuing our fund-

raising efforts with our Bake-Off event on Tuesday !7th December at 3.20pm in the school 

hall. We will open up the doors into Church to The Winter Wonderland. We thought it 

would be lovely to sing carols together since the Crystal Peaks event had to be 

cancelled. More details to follow this week along with a special feature on The 

Rocksteady Concert. 

Have a great weekend all, 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

✓ Last week of After School clubs 

is week commencing December 

9th. 

✓ Wednesday 11th December-

Pantomime in school. 

✓ Thursday 12th December-

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas lunch. Christmas 

Disco after school. 

✓ Tuesday 17th December-

Christmas Bake off. 

✓ December 18th-Carol concert for 

Y3/4 parents 2pm. 

✓ December 19th-Carol convert for 

Y5/6 parents 2pm. 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y5RC 95% 

Y6SW 92.8% 

Y3/4HH 90% 

Y6JS/SB 89% 

Y3/4CJ 88.7% 

Y3/4AM 81% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y5RC- well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Bbb 

A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Edie from Y6JS/SB For giving 100% effort and making the most of every minute in 
school. You gave everything in your practice paper this week-
what an amazing role model you are Edie! 

 Anushka from Y6SW For working so very hard at all times and giving 100% effort to 
everything you do. Thank you Anushka-we are really proud of 
you! 

Theo from Y5RC For showing The Emmanuel Way at all times with stand out 
behaviour. Thank you Theo-we know we can always trust you to 
make good decisions. Absolutely awesome! 

Ernie from Y3/4HH For listening and following instructions from the grown ups in 
class. Well done Ernie and thank you for trying so hard! 

Archie from Y3/4AM For being such a good sport and an amazing friend to everyone. 
Whether you are on the playground or in the classroom, your 
friendship, kindness and care shines through. Thank you 
Archie! 

Jacob from Y3/4CJ  For being so polite and kind at all times. You should be so 
proud of the way you conduct yourself Jacob-we all notice this! 
On top of this, you are also an amazing rockstar. Well done! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week: India, Jenson, Gracie, Connie, Ryan and Rae. What a fabulous week 

you have had. -please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are, yet again, Y6SW for remaining on the 

blue door- 100% of the class! Blessed we are to have such amazing Year 6 role models! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have focused on The Gospel of Luke. We reflected on Mary’s message that she would 

become mother to the Saviour of mankind. 

“He will be great and will be called the Son of the Most High God. The Lord God will make him a king 

as his ancestor David was, and he will be the king of the descendants of Jacob for ever; his kingdom 

will never end!” Luke (1.32) 

Luke (1.8),  



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to Eliza, Bethany and Jacob for 

the hours they have committed to a range of activities. 

Wonderful for your achievements to be recognised by 

Sheffield Children’s University. Well done! 

 

Wow-amazing news for Ethan 

this week for Earning your 

Green and Orange Karate Belts! 

We are really proud of you! 

Massive well done to Mia 

for earning your Orange 

and Green Belts this week. 

What fantastic news! 

Congratulations to Ethan 

for achieving your Purple 

Karate Belt this week. 

Amazing news-well done! 


